
You're Invited to the Friends of the Library 

Volunteer Reunion! 

Dear Valued Volunteer, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Friends of the Library Volunteer Reunion! This is a 

wonderful opportunity to reconnect with fellow volunteers, share stories, and celebrate the 

impact you've made in our community. 

Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

• Location: Community Center, 123 Library Lane, Hometown 

Please RSVP by March 15, 2023, to ensure we have enough refreshments and seating for 

everyone. 

We hope you can join us to celebrate the incredible work we've accomplished together! 

Warm regards, 

The Friends of the Library Board 

Contact Email: friends@library.org 


